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A new event has been scheduled at Crystal Ridge Homeowners Association.

Crystal Ridge HOA Neighborhood Yard Sale
Date and Time
All day Friday, July 14 - Sunday, July 16
Location
Description
Dear Owners of Crystal Ridge,
Get ready for the highly anticipated Crystal Ridge HOA Neighborhood Yard Sale! It's time to declutter, find treasures
and connect with your fellow neighbors. We encourage you to participate in this exciting community event.

Event Details:

Date: July 14-16, 2023

Friday: 10 am to 4 pm
Saturday: 8 am to 4 pm
Sunday: 8 am to 4 pm

To maximize exposure for your items, we have taken the following steps:

The event details are posted on our website: [http://crystalridgehoa.org/]. Please visit the site for additional
information and updates.
We have shared the event on our Facebook page. We kindly request that you also share the event with your
friends and neighbors.
Advertisements will be placed in our local area to attract buyers from nearby communities.
Signage will be placed at the neighborhood entrances to guide visitors to the participating homes.

Please note that this is a distributed yard sale, meaning each resident sets up their own sale at their own residence.
There is no central area designated for the sale. This allows everyone the convenience of hosting their sale right at 
doorstep.
We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to declutter your home and make some extra cash. Whethe
you are a buyer or a seller, the Crystal Ridge HOA Neighborhood Yard Sale promises to be a fun and fruitful event.
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out to us at support@navigatecm.com
Thank you for your participation and we look forward to a successful neighborhood yard sale!
Sincerely,
Crystal Ridge Homeowners Association (CRHOA) Board Members
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